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I object to this application because I feel it is harmful to the essential residential aspects of this
neighborhood. I live in the Ziggurat building, adjacent.

This developer has a bad track record — it seems reckless to allow them to
develop further and provide space for more commercial enterprise and many
more people when they either don’t wish to or can't control the existing uses of
their property, despite rules imposed. (The developer can’t abide by current
planning s.106 restrictions so should not be allowed to develop until it abides by
those.)

2. Light pollution: floor to ceiling windows onto Onslow street will be intrusive to our building and
also create light and noise pollution.

3. More people coming in and out of Onslow street back entrance which is narrow and amplifies noise

4. In the event that construction does go ahead, it is important to note that no controls over construction
are currently proposed. It is extremely important that Camden insists (and follows up) on conditions
being imposed to prevent any building activity between Spm and 9am Monday to Friday.

Moroever, the usage of the building should be regulated: there need to be regulations about lighting and
night use in this residential neighbourhood. eg turn all lights off at night, nobody in Onslow street at
any time, no deliveries into Onslow street.
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